
 

 

                                                                                                  No. IITGN/DL/Sem-II/2023-24/88 
                                                                                                                             15 August 2024 
 

 

 

Dear Devansh Lodha, 

 

 
Congratulations! In recognition of your academic excellence in Semester II of the 

Academic Year 2023-24, you have been placed on the Dean’s list at IIT Gandhinagar. 

Your academic performance reflects your sincerity, hard work, and commitment to 

excellence. 

 

I would like to congratulate you on your achievement, and I wish you continued 

success in your academic pursuits at IIT Gandhinagar. 

 

 
With best wishes, 

 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Associate Dean (UG) 
 

 
 

 
To  
Devansh Lodha 

Roll No.: 23110091 

BTech (AI)  

Indian Institute of Technology Gandhinagar 

Palaj, Gandhinagar-382055


